Dietz – Advisory Board Grant AY 2017-2018


I was awarded an Advisory Board Grant for AY 2017-2018 to assist in furnishing the new Social Sciences Laboratory (e.g., purchasing computer work stations, task chairs, etc.) However, the Social Sciences Laboratory ended up being moved to a new location, which required significantly less furnishing and retrofitting. In addition, I will be leaving the university as of June 30, 2018. Thus, I did not use the funds awarded to me.

